
St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission 

October 13, 2022 

 

The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met at the Welcome Center.  In attendance were Tim Clouatre, 

Bryan LeBlanc and Lauren Jarvi   
  
Meeting called to order by Lauren at 8:02 AM.   

 

Bryan moved to approve the minutes of the September 8, 2022 meeting.  Seconded by Tim.  Approved by 

T&B 

 

We have learned that Truline is still working on the project to provide cross-referencing of their report 

and map. 

 

We discussed the Sexton position for the town cemeteries, that Chad is currently doing.  We agreed it 

may be time to consider other options and hope to discuss this with him at our next meeting, well in 

advance of the budgeting for next year. 

 

Lauren will draft an ad to go in the Caledonian Record that will provide notice that any plastic flowers, 

etc. will need to be removed by November 1.  Bryan and Tim will do any final clean-up as needed after 

this date.  The gate at Grove should also be closed by then. 

 

Bryan moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:49, seconded by Tim.  Approved by B&T. 

 

Our next meeting will be on November 10 

 

 

 

 

 

 


